
 

This week we pause to be in THANKSGIVING for all that God has 
given us but over the next 10 days there are a few things you 

can do to help St. Paul’s end 2019 in the black financially. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
This is the last week of our BUILDING MY FAITH; A 

WORKOUT FOR LIFE sermon series.  The sermons and 
bulletin inserts can be found on our webpage. Next week a 

new series begins, ‘UNWRAPPING The Glory of CHRISTMAS!’ 
 

Considering your faith workout … 
1. List five things that you have thanked God for in your prayers 

this past week.   If you haven’t been thanking God for specific 
things write down why you think you haven’t done it. 

2. As you look back on this sermon series which lesson for 
building your faith has helped you the most? a. Healing b. Diet 
for Faith c. Stretching d. Our Personal Trainer e. Are you feeling 
it? f. Getting Past Tired g. A Workout Partner 

3. Today’s message is all about celebrating where we are in our 
faith life.  When you come to church do you wish you could 
just give God a loud standing ovation cheering God for all that 
God has done for you?  If you wouldn’t want to cheer God why 
not?  Do you find joy in your faith life?  If not how can you 
change that? 

4. Our Psalm today was Psalm 150.  It is the last Psalm and it is 
focused on praising God.  The last verse of Psalms is “Let 
everything that breathes praise the Lord.  Praise the Lord!”  
The Psalm talks about using trumpets, tambourines, dance, 
and even loud clashing cymbals to praise the Lord!  What’s the 
most extreme and loudest way you have every praised God 
with other people?  How did you praise the Lord this week?  
Do your children praise the Lord?    

CYBER MONDAY is a week from 
tomorrow and it’s the day when online 
vendors such as AMAZON offer special 
low price sales!  Every purchase that 
you, your family and your friends make 
on AMAZON.COM can benefit St. Paul’s 
IF … IF you are enrolled in the 
AMAZON SMILE PROGRAM. Visit our 
website for information! 

GIVING TUESDAY is a week from 
Tuesday and that’s when St. Paul’s will 
be asking for support from the online 
community.  We have some very 
special needs to insure our future 
ministry grows and that our church 
building is maintained.   We will need 
you to share our GIVING TUESDAY on 
your FACEBOOK starting this weekend! 
VISIT our FB and then share! 


